
Fall Open House
September 30, 2016

Mark Your Calendars!

Don’t miss the fall Open House at Broadhurst Landfill on Saturday, October 15th, 
starting at 10:00 AM.

We’ll have free food, fishing and site tours. And, we’ll give our friends and neighbors an 
up-close view of the liner system that we use at Broadhurst to ensure the protection of 
our local ecosystem. See you there!

When:      Saturday, October 15, 2016 
                10:00 AM – 3:00 PM       

Where:    Broadhurst Landfill 
                4800 Broadhurst Road West 
                Screven, GA 31560


